
 

 

July 2, 2025 
 
To:  Regional Vice-Presidents  
        Branches and Facilities 
 

St. Laurent RVP Position Vacancy 
 
 
On June 30, 2025, Jonathan Daoust of Montreal ACC advised the Executive Board that he will 
not be accepting the acclamation to the position of St. Laurent RVP and resigned from taking 
over the position. 
 
The Executive Board will be holding a meeting early next week to address the vacancy and will 
take appropriate actions to fill the vacancy according to CATCA’s Policies and By-Laws. 
 
On behalf of the Executive Board, 
 
 
Nick von Schoenberg      Scott Loder 
President       Executive Vice President 


